
Tuesday June 30, 2015
6:30PM – 8:00PM
125 Worth Street 
(2nd Floor Auditorium) New York, NY

The Mayor’s Community Affairs Unit invites you to hear a presentation on 

the Urban Institute’s research report Surviving the Streets of New York:  

Experiences of LGBTQ Youth, YMSM, and YWSW Engaged in Survival Sex.
 

This is an opportunity to hear what the Urban Institute and Streetwise and Safe 

learned from close to 300 interviews with LGBTQ youth in New York City and 

hear more about how government as well as community based organizations can 

better serve this population.

Space is limited so please RSVP to Kicy Motley at kmotley@cityhall.nyc.gov with 

“RSVP–Surviving the Streets of New York” in the subject line
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